
 

 

Year 9 will learn to cook                                     
simple meals 

Other parts of the curriculum include: 

• Regular individual reading and 

guided reading, phonics and 

personalised spellings  

• Twice weekly PE lessons 

• Outdoor Learning and community 

visits   

• Weekly topic lessons.                              

WW1, pupils will discuss the impact 

on the lives of groups of people across 

Europe   

• Weekly computing lessons  

• Twice weekly PSHCE sessions. We 

will prepare for the One Planning 

meeting by exploring Personal Skills 

and Aims and life choices. 

• First aid: pupils will learn about 

dealing with an emergency 

• Art -creating portraits using pastels 

and photography, exploring colour, 

textures and developing technical 

skills 

• Technology-pupils will create a WW1 

inspired periscope. 

 

 

 

The Thriftwood Code 

As always, the Thriftwood Code forms a 
vital part of our ethos. The younger 
students often look towards year 9 

students to model exemplary conduct.  

 

Show respect 

Listen well 

Be kind 

Work hard 

Be friendly 

Tell the truth 

Look after property 

SCHOOL TRIP 
We are planning a visit during November, 

to the Imperial War Museum to 

experience the Holocaust exhibition, we 

will be back late. Date to be confirmed. 
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                 Our Literacy text this term.  

Literacy  
This term we will be reading and 

exploring the theme of WW1 via War 

Horse by Michael Morpurgo. 

Students will watch the film and will 

work with the story, using the original 

text, adapted extracts and film clips to 

improve their vocabulary and 

comprehension of the story. They will be 

encouraged to develop their writing 

skills through guided writing  

A key focus for all students this term is to 

gain enjoyment from stories and reading 

and from sharing their thoughts through 

discussion.  

 

Numeracy 
We will work on confident recall of 

number bonds and mental addition and 

subtraction We will reinforce the 

understanding of place value.  

Our key focus for this term is the use of 

money and to gain an understanding of 

credit and debit cards as payment 

methods.  We will use cash in a practical 

setting, within the local community. 

At home, or when out and about, please 

provide opportunities for your child talk 

about and use money, also to tell the time 

or work out problems involving time. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

A highlight this term for all the students in 

Upper School will be the School 

Performance. Pupils will share their ideas 

and will work collaboratively to create, 

write and take part in the show in a variety 

of ways. Year 9 will be taking on the 

starring roles and the whole school will be 

involved.     

 

KEY SKILLS 

We are working towards all students 

gaining key skills, developing greater 

independence and organization and life 

skills needed in adulthood. Gaining key 

skills provide preparation for pupils 

taking the opportunity of a residential 

visit, which is planned for the Spring Term.   

See attached key skills document. Your 

help in supporting the work we are doing 

in school will be vital to your child’s 

success in gaining skills of independence.  

Homework  

• Practicing key skills 

•  Encouraging independence  

•  Spelling practice 

•  Reading at home 

•  Using money 

• Telling the time  

 

SCHOOL TRIPS 

We will be undertaking trips out of school 

to enhance our curriculum. Dates and 

venues to be confirmed. 

 


